On March 18, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding CLS2-A Business-Community (ABC) School Program

REQUEST:

Why is this item going to the Board, at this time?  Is this new mandate funded by the state?  Am I correct-the public education system is being required to put together a marketing plan and review proposals of businesses who wish to develop a school at their places of business? I assume that assistance will be required in the form of curriculum support 

RESPONSE:
 

Why is this item going to the Board, at this time?

This item must be Board approved and documentation of media advertisement are due to the Department of Education by March 30, 2007.

Is this new mandate funded by the state?

This new mandate is not funded by the state.

Am I correct-the public education system is being required to put together a marketing plan and review proposals of businesses who wish to develop a school at their places of business? I assume that assistance will be required in the form of curriculum support.

Yes. The 2006 Florida Legislature created the A Business Community (ABC) legislation.  It requires that school districts put together a committee that is responsible for marketing and informing businesses regarding the opportunity to partner with district schools boards in establishing ABC schools and ensuring that proposal applications are accessible to interested businesses.  The school district is responsible for providing the appropriate instructional support, administrative staff, teachers, textbooks, materials, supplies and curriculum.
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